Heather Billet

R e
From: Trent Funt <tfunt@me.com>

Sent: Wednesday, August 4, 2021 3:08 PM
To: Heidelberg Township

Subject: Update

Heather, Matt, Tim and Paul -
| will be at the concession stand on Saturday (8/7) afternoon with a Lobar Volunteer to visually inspect the beams of the
interior wall for mold, before we get started on refitting the concession stand, which was previously approved. If no

further remediation is heeded, will coordinate with the supervisors and Lobar volunteers to proceed.

| reached out to the Restaurant Store in Lancaster, a vendor the fire company utilizes, to obtain pricing on concession
stand items (hot dog machine, popcorn machine, ice cream machine, refrigeration, etc) but have not yet received any
quotes.

| did provide quotes for replacement of the swing set last month, which was originally quoted without the chains. If
requested by the supervisors, | can get it re-quoted to include the chains.

Please advise.

Trent Funt, Director
Heidelberg Township Recreation Park

Sent from my iPhone




